
 
 

 
 
 
 
September 30, 2016 
 
Mr. Yoram Naor 
Honorary Consul General of Belize 
6 Hamada Street 
Israel 
 
Dear Mr. Naor, 
It has been a pleasure being a part of the “Emergency Situation Preparedness             
Course” sponsored by MASHAV and the International Institute of Leadership,          
Histadrut, Israel. This has been a great experience with a wealth of knowledge             
obtained in the program collaborated by both the International Institute and, the            
other 14 participating countries. I am certain that the information learned will be             
shared not only within our organization but, sensitized within our community. 
 
I must express that the people of Israel has shown great hospitality and kindness in               
and outside the walls of the Institution. Therefore, it is most fitting to emphasize              
that the staff of the Institute has nurtured me and had made my time here a home                 
away from home. 
  
It has been a privilege to be here and on behalf of Mayor Darrell Bradley, the                
Belize City Council and, the City Emergency Management Organization (CEMO),          
once again, I would like to convey heart felt thanks and gratitude to Government              
of Israel, the International Institute, and the people of Israel. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Tricia Bradley 
Administrator 
CEMO - Belize City Council  
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